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Slater Mill Historic Site 
Roosevelt Avenue, P. 0. Box 727 
Pawtucket, Rhode Island 02862 

November 29, 1979 

The Honorable Claiborne Pell 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Pell. 

Dr'".... .1 - ,~...,~ 
. . . x 

I am enclosing a copy of an application for an NEH planning grant 
we have recently submitted. The exhibit we will plan if we get the 
grant will be of major importance to your constituents, since it 
deals in depth with the textile industry~in which so many Rhode 
Islanders worked. I hope you find the proposal interesting. 

Your office and especially Alexander Crary have been extremely 
helpful to us in the past. We appreciate your continuing support for 
museums and for Rhode Island institutions. 

~Joc-
Stephen Victor, PhD. 
Curator/Deputy Director 

A MEMBER OF THE UNITED ARTS FUND 
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